Story 54-55: Moses Leads the Israelites to Mt. Sinai

After they crossed the Red Sea, the Israelites traveled many miles. God was leading them to Canaan (the land that he promised to give them). Two months after leaving Egypt, they arrived at Mt. Sinai. This was the mountain where God spoke to Moses from the burning bush. He had promised to bring all the Israelites out of Egypt to this mountain. God was ready to begin making a great nation out of these descendants of Abraham. God knew Moses would die one day. He would not be there to lead the people. So God gave them laws to help them become strong and learn to work together. God called Moses to the top of Mt. Sinai to give him the laws. God covered the mountain with smoke. He made thunder and lightning come to show that the laws were from him. He wanted the people to obey the laws as long as the world is here.

Read this story in the Bible in Exodus 15:22 – 20:26

Words to Know

travel – go from one place to another **nation** – organized group of people with a government

Questions

- 1. To what place was God leading the Israelites?
- 2. At what special place did the Israelites stop? What had happened there before?
- 3. What was God going to do with the descendants of Abraham?
- 4. How long would Moses be there to lead the people?
- 5. Why did God give the people laws to follow?
- 6. Where did Moses go to receive the laws from God?
- 7. How did the people know the laws were from God?
- 8. How long does God want people to obey his laws?

After they crossed the Red Sea, the Israelites traveled many miles.

God was leading them to Canaan (the land that he promised to give them).

Two months after leaving Egypt, they arrived at Mt. Sinai.

This was the mountain where God spoke to Moses from the burning bush.

He had promised to bring all the Israelites out of Egypt to this mountain.

God was ready to begin making a great nation out of these descendants of Abraham.

God knew Moses would die one day.

He would not be there to lead the people.

So God gave them laws to help them become strong and learn to work together.

God called Moses to the top of Mt. Sinai to give him the laws.

God covered the mountain with smoke. He made thunder and lightning come to show that the laws were from him.

He wanted the people to obey the laws as long as the world is here.